SCONE LADIES GOLF for January 30, 2014
[bookmark: _GoBack]“Win to Kathy Robinson”
Scone lady golfers played the front nine last Thursday with a field of nine players, with a few members returning to the course for the first time in the 2014. Kathy Robinson had 20 points and this will lower her summer comp handicap by one shot. It was good enough to just edge out Cheryl Clydsdale who made a positive start to the year with 19 points. Balls went to Cheryl, Marie Murray 17, Ruth Wallace 16 and Jo Brown 15. Today Thursday January 30 the competition will be on the back nine. Julie Leckie won the Saturday 18 hole stableford with 37 points, and Claire Dalziel had a good round after her holiday break. Players should be finding their new Golf Australia handicaps on Golflink with slope adjustment sheets at the club and also being able to be done online, with the Scone ladies course slope rating of 132. Players will need to know their “exact” handicap prior to 18 hole competitions. The club is now also set up with a computerised score entry system. Last Monday over forty players, including twelve ladies, enjoyed a popular social 9 hole ambrose on the Australia Day holiday. A sausage sizzle completed the afternoon and the next one is scheduled for Sunday February 23. The winners were Sean Constable, David O’Brien, David Casson and Jim Cutler who had four under for a nett 25 & 11/16ths. Graham White, Sandy Lettice and visitors Phil Tarrant and Helen Goard were runners up on 27 &1/2, whilst Elizabeth and John Kevans who teamed with Steph and Phil McGuirk finished with 28 & 5/8th.
